Phone Restriction Expectations

If a student is placed on phone restriction due to a disciplinary infraction, they are expected to
turn in their cell phone in the main office when they arrive at school in the morning.

The phone will be placed in a secure caddy in the office for storage. Students who are on
phone restriction may check their cell phones once daily during their lunch period.

They may pick up their cell phones at the end of the school day before they return home.

Failure to turn in their cell phone will result in extending the duration of the restriction in addition
to further disciplinary action.



